
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 1/2/2013 10:56:04 AM 
To: jtp@cpuc.ca.gov (jtp@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: NTP&S meeting 

Jonathon 

Spoke with our folks and early February works fine. Our intent is to file an advice letter on 
Mover Services soon thereafter so the earlier in February, the better. Let me know what date 
and time works for you and the others and I will bring our folks down to the CPUC. Thanks in 
advance. 
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